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0071 9 1964

Docket Nos. 50-277
50-278

Philadelphia Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. S. L. Daltroff

-Vice President
Electric Production

2301 Market Street
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19101

Gentlemen:

Subject: Safety Review Process Appraisal Plans

This refers to your letters dated August 15 and September 7,1984, in response
to our Order Modifying License effective immediately, dated June 18, 1984.

Thank you for informing us of your appraisal plans. As discussed in your
September 4 telephone conference with Mr. Richard Starostecki of this office,
we find your plans, as described in the two letters, acceptable. Your apprai-
sais and corrective actions, as well as their effectiveness, will be reviewed
in future inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

M (d '

Thomas E. Murley
Regional Administrator

CC:
- R. S. Fleischmann, Station Superintendent

Troy B. Conner, Jr., Esquire
Eugene J. Bradley, Esquire, Assistant General Counsel
Raymond L. Hovis, Esquire
Michael J. Scibinico, II, Assistant Attorney General
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPOR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
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